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JMI students secure prestigious job offers from Drugs Laboratories 

Jamia Millia Islamia (JMI) is proud to announce that four students from the Diploma in Unani 
Pharmacy course have been offered positions by the esteemed ISO-certified company, Drugs 
Laboratories. These students have been selected for the roles of Sales Executive, Production 
Executive, and Marketing Executive in the company respectively. 

The students will receive competitive starting packages, with Marketing and Production 
Executives earning Rs. 2.16 LPA and Sales Executives earning Rs. 1.8 LPA. The job offer letters 
were issued in the presence of faculty members and the University Placement Cell team, 
marking a significant milestone in the students' academic and professional journeys. 

The selected students have demonstrated exceptional skills and dedication throughout their 
course, and their achievements underscore the high standards of education and training 
provided by JMI's Diploma in Unani Pharmacy program. The University's commitment to 
excellence in education is reflected in the success of its students in securing roles in reputable 
organizations. 

The collaboration between JMI and Drugs Laboratories is a testament to the University's strong 
industry connections and its focus on enhancing employability for its students. This partnership 
not only provides students with valuable career opportunities but also strengthens the 
University's reputation as a leading institution in the field of Unani Pharmacy education. 
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